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1. Sending of E-mail messages 
 
If you wish to send your contributions to the Bulletin (précis) and other texts (full texts of decisions, 
descriptions, etc.) to the Secretariat in Strasbourg by E-mail you should use the following address: 
michelle.remords@coe.int. This is the address of Ms Remords, who will then distribute the texts 
within the Secretariat.  
 
Please indicate clearly in your message what you are sending, especially if you send several items in 
one e-mail (e.g. how many précis, full texts, court descriptions, leading cases, updating of 
constitutions or laws on the constitutional court). This enables us to check whether we have 
extracted all the information from the e-mail. Please indicate the name of your country as well in the 
subject area of the E-mail. This greatly facilitates handling all the e-mails we receive. A subject line 
could be “MDA Bul 2001/1 precis + 3 full texts” meaning that this is the contribution from 
Moldova to Bulletin 2001/1 containing 3 précis as well as 3 full texts. 
 
If you send your contributions to the Secretariat by electronic mail, it is unnecessary to send the 
same texts in parallel on diskette. On the other hand, a paper copy would be welcome for the 
Documentation Centre. 
 
We will send you a reply message as soon as we have received your e-mail.  
 
 
2. Presentation of contributions 
 
Contributions to the Bulletin on Constitutional Case-law should, preferably, be keyed in using the 
CODICES input mask or in Word in normal style (including titles), in order to avoid a long 
cleaning process of the files for the final presentation of the Bulletin. As a matter of fact, this is done 
by macros which can only function correctly if the files do not contain any formatting. 
 
 
3. Compression of files 
 
If you have to send large volumes of files, you may use the WINZIP compression standard if 
available to you. Please do not use any other archiving and compressing techniques like ARC, or 
ARJ, DRVSPACE or STUFFIT for sending your files as those are not supported by the Council of 
Europe computer system and have to be read on a private PC. 
 
 
3. Coding 
 
When sending e-mail messages to the Secretariat, please make sure that your e-mail software uses 
the MIME coding standard (e.g. for Outlook Express in “Options”, the Mail Sending Format to 
“Plain Text” and the coding to MIME). 
 


